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Gloria Allred statement regarding the deposition of Bill Cosby

I went to court in Santa Monica this morning on our case of Judy Huth v.

William H. Cosby. Mr. Cosby has been attempting to delay the taking of his

deposition for some time.  Our client Judy Huth filed her lawsuit in December

2014 and we would like to proceed to take Mr. Cosby’s deposition without further

delay. We requested that the court determine the order of depositions, for example

whether Mr. Cosby’s deposition should be taken prior to Ms. Huth’s deposition

and we asked the court to ensure that dates were scheduled as soon as possible for

both Mr. Cosby’s deposition and our client’s deposition.  

The court ordered that both depositions take place no later than September

30, 2015 and asked attorneys for both parties to meet and confer and agree on dates

for the depositions by this Friday, July 31, 2015.

We are very pleased that the case is now moving forward whether Mr.

Cosby likes it or not. Mr. Cosby may be praying for divine intervention to halt his

deposition, but he will soon have to give his testimony under oath in Ms. Huth’s

case and we are looking forward to that day.

Gloria Allred
Attorney at Law Representing Judy Huth
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